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5th March 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This half term’s value is Responsibility 
 
Spring Term Newsletter No. 3 
Welcome back after what I hope was a fun and restful half term break.  As always we have a busy 
term with a variety of exciting activities for the children.  Just a reminder that, although we have 
had a few nice days weather-wise, every child should wear/bring a waterproof coat to school every 
day. 
 
Lost Property / Second Hand Uniform 
We have an incredible amount of lost property in the box outside the school office.  Please could 
parents double-check the box as there are coats and jumpers galore.  On the subject of jumpers, 
just a reminder that school sells second hand uniform.  Mrs Jones (mum of Mia and Samuel) and 
Mrs Johnson (mum of Mollie and Megan) can be found in the playground at the end of the school 
day.  If you are unsure who they are, please ask the office. 
 
Wake n Shake 
Every Wednesday in class the teacher will lead a ‘wake n shake’ for five minutes to help maintain 
the children’s wellbeing in a fun way.  What a great way to start the morning! 
 
Film Night 
A letter has gone out for our next Film Night this Friday.  The film is ‘Incredibles 2’.  Please ensure 
you have returned the slip so that our staff know who is picking your child up at 5.15pm and please 
ensure you pay online. 
 
Mothering Service – led by KS1 
Our service this year is on Wednesday, 27th March at 2.15pm.  All parents are invited although the 
Service will be led by KS1 on this occasion. 
 
World Book Day – Thursday, 7th March 2019 
It’s nearly that time of year again to dress up as your favourite character from a book and just a 
reminder that parents are invited to join us from 9am to 10.15am. 
 
Parents’ Evenings – Tuesday 19th and Thursday 21st March 2019 
Just a reminder that, if you plan to make use of the crèche on the Tuesday, you also need to help 
out in it either before or after your appointment for at least 20 minutes.  This is the only way the 
crèche can run smoothly as it is ‘self-run’.  No member of staff will be in the crèche at all! 
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Car Park 
Please note that the car park is for staff only at all times and should not be used before or after 
school to drop off or collect from school clubs.  Please note that the disabled spaces are for 
disabled badge holders only.   
 
Collection from Clubs 
Please could parents and carers ensure that children are collected promptly from all after school 
clubs (especially homework club and film club).  After Easter we intend on charging for late 
collections.   
 
Kind regards 
Mrs R Phillips 
Headteacher 
 


